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We Love the Olympics!
Students were thrilled to win medals this past month for their classes, as well as

themselves! Unity Elementary staff focused on ‘catching kids being good’ to infuse a
positive atmosphere into the school.  When they caught kids being good, their class won

a gold medal and were featured on the announcements.  So many gold medals were
won, they encircled the Unity Eagle Mascot on the award wall! Great job kids!

Students also were able to win Bronze, Silver, and Gold Medals
during the past month for increasing how much they read!  Kids

filled out calendars for extra time spent reading, and were
awarded their medals on the 1st of March. It was so fun seeing

the kids wearing their medals - some kept wearing them all
week. Great job kids!

*We adjusted this event to allow kids to record extra time reading
at school as well, and allowed teachers to sign the calendars

when needed in order to support all kids, regardless of what their
home’s busy schedules may be - we think it helped even more kids feel success and

participate!

Reading Week
Big Thanks to Mrs. Chell, District Reading Specialist, for the

organization of the fun activities this first week in March for Read
Across America week. We had so many fun activities with Dr. Suess

books, and the Cat in the Hat (Mrs. Blomberg) even visited
classrooms - thanks to all!

Fantastic Fine Arts!
The events this past month in the PAC have been nothing short of
first class.  The kids here at Unity Elementary truly enjoy fantastic

experiences in all of the fine arts programming.  Two of the
culminating activities that were so special for us were the opening of the Shrek!



Performance the whole school was able to view - thank you  Mrs. Ahlgren! As well as
the 2nd Grade Musical - it was so neat to see it come together and the kids really

excelled in their animal roles and songs! Thank you Mrs. Hansen!

Don’t Forget!
Early Learning Days - March 9-10, 2022. Parents/Guardians of 3’s and 4’s sign up soon!

Grade 3 Concert - March 31st, 1:30pm. Families of 3rd graders Welcome!
Jim Gill Banjo Concert! - 8:45am, April 4th.  Student Only Event!




